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CEC Needs to Out Its Acts Together 

We, the FCV owners, have been waiting longer than four full years for a sensible and 
sustainable solution, even some minimally practical fueling infrastructure in place would 
suffice, but we were dumbfounded time after time. Time has proven to us that we were 
simply too naive to rely on our government at every level for actions, to entrust special 
interest groups like H2FM, CAFCP and other citizens' action groups for leadership, 
and/or to believe in fashionable green energy advocate organizations for solutions.  
I have nothing to complain about those manufacturers who built H2 powered vehicle, 
they do make excellent product to drive and possess in many foreign countries, but I am 
totally disappointed with the progress, if any, made domestically over the development 
and improvement of infrastructure (fueling, etc.), who are in charge and who are 
responsible?  
I, for one, will get rid of my FCV car after owning it for 3.5 years, then say bye-bye to 
any of you yahoos still attempting to promote the ideas/programs in connection with H2 
FuelCell vehicles. I was a sucker when I believed in what you said, I have taken enough 
sacrifices for owning one. Please don't try to convince me to do foolish things again.  
Through these years, joining in with other likeminded folks, we were totally ignored (or 
been given a run around) by our elected public servants and some public interest 
groups. I have absolutely no more interest listening to your guys any more.  
You now want us to fight for government funding? I have a suggestion here, how about 
returning it to the taxpayers! 


